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A little rain, a little snow and now we hope to get down to some warmer spring weather.  

We had our tree trimming crew come out right after the snow storm to take care of a 

number of trees with significant damage.  Since they were to be on site for that work we 

went ahead with a previously approved bid to remove a few dead trees and those that were 

stressed and failing.  It’s a jungle out there! 

 

The flowerbeds will be planted soon, and the trimming for the bushes should follow in a few 

weeks.  Plus, another round of trimming is scheduled for some of the evergreens that are 

creating problems with access to driveways.  Thanks for your patience while all this work 

has been in progress. 

 

We have just updated the Saxony ARC request form to include a 30-day period to allow for 

approval.  The Board meets once a month, and that is when we conduct the business of the 

HOA, and when all of us are available for decisions and signatures.  You must have written 

approval before commencing any exterior project so please plan ahead for that time period.  

The form is available on the web site. 

 

We know the spring/summer season has arrived when we get comments from residents 

about doggie doo.  Please, please, please pick up after your dogs, and remember your pet 

must be accompanied by a human when out on the property.  Your neighbors will thank 

you, the lawn service guys will thank you, and the Board thanks you! 

 

Another issue that has come to our attention is the problem of oil, transmission fluid, paint 

etc. left behind on the concrete by various vehicles.  If you have delivery trucks, 

construction vehicles, or even your own cars, please make sure to clean up any mess left 

behind.  We are a concentrated little neighborhood and appearance does count, even for our 

streets. 

 

Due to the number of children in the neighborhood, and our efforts to slow traffic, we have 

posted additional 10 MPH signs.  Thank you for helping us to keep the children safe.    

 

The next Board meeting will be held Monday, June 23, 2014 at 6:00 PM at the home of 

Beryl Vallejo (9637).  This is one of our quarterly evening meetings for those of you 

interested. 

 

http://www.peaktopeakmgt.com/pages/associations/saxony/index.html 

 

Your Saxony Board, 

Craig, Beryl and Maria 
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